
From: jrnank
To: Mary Gourley
Cc: j
Subject: Ives Park
Date: Saturday, January 29, 2022 9:45:47 AM

Hi  Mary,
Could you forward this email to city council. 
We have heard that the planning department is considering removing the baseball field.We
have also heard you want to add a dog park. Please don't do either of these poor ideas.
Creek mitigation can be accomplished without destroying the field or adding a dog park,which
we already have. As dog owners we wisely never use a dog park!  We love Ives and use it
frequently. 
Thank you, Steve and Janese Nank 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy A11, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone




